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What is the RED REFLECTOR PROGRAM?  The “RRP” is a way for a homeowner to 
clearly communicate with our landscape vendor not to trim, prune, or fertilize shrubs, 
bushes, and robellini located within a specific bed on the owner’s property.  In addition, 
the landscape vendor will not spray weeds and/or hand weed any bed marked by Red 
Reflectors.

The homeowner will assume the responsibility for trimming and pruning of all shrubs, 
bushes, and robellini as well as weeding in any bed that has Red Reflectors in it. 

PLEASE NOTE:  The landscape vendor will NOT weed, spray, fertilize, or treat any
plant materials located in any bed marked by Red Reflectors. 

All Queen palm trees  located in that bed will continue to be trimmed, sprayed for 
pest, scale & disease as needed.        

Proper Red Reflectors can be purchased at Home Depot, Ace Hardware, Lowe’s, or 
ordered on Amazon. They should be placed prominently on each side and in the front of 
each landscape bed, so that they are easily visible from any direction.  Maximum of 3 
Red Reflectors are allowed per landscape bed, if needed.

Homeowners who "opt in" to the Red Reflector Program must advise the Landscape 
Committee via email that they will participate in the RRP as a list will be compiled for 
our landscape vendor's reference.  The Landscape Committee's email is: 
landscape@myveronahoa.com.

Once enrolled in the RRP, homeowners will need to notify the Landscape Committee via 
email if they want to "opt-out" of the RRP.  Removing the reflectors from a bed will 
NOT result in our landscape vendor assuming responsibility for trimming or pruning 
shrubs, bushes, or robellini in that bed UNTIL the homeowner has has taken care of all 
deferred bed maintenance at their own expense.  

 To avoid any confusion, reflectors should not be used for any other purpose on the 
property. 
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